
Running for Rare for NORD

Support Goodwin’s DC Life Sciences Team as they raise money for the
National Organization for Rare Disorders (NORD) as part of its “Running for Rare” team at the
annual 10K race held during the upcoming DC Marine Corps Marathon on October 27th.

Assist NORD’s mission to drive public policy, accelerate research and improve care for people living
with rare diseases by donating here.

Learn more about Goodwin’s Rare Disease Initiative here.

https://www.lifesciencesperspectives.com/2024/10/09/running-for-rare-for-nord/
https://bit.ly/3XTLGfy
https://bit.ly/4etJClA

